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Special points of interest: 

¶ Pastor Donnieôs Notes 

¶ Birthdays & Anniversaries 

¶ Coming events 

¶ Minutes of  meetings 

Dear Church Family, 
 
Well, it is crunch time for my hike on the Ozark Highland Trail. I will be hiking from No-
vember 1-11. The trail begins at Lake Fort Smith and ends at Push Mountain Road near 
Norfork. I will not complete the entire trail, but will go as far as my 60 year old legs will 
take me. My infantry son, Nathan, who just retired from the Army, will accompany me on 
the hike to make sure I don't wander off a mountain.  
 
I have several reasons for hiking the trail. I didn't have a mid life crisis, so maybe I'm hav-
ing a post midlife crisis and want to prove to my 60 year old body that it can do it. As my 
60th birthday was approaching I had the thought, "60 miles on the trail for my 60 years of 
life". Also, it will be an awesome Father-Son thing for Nathan and me. Further, I want it it 
serve a purpose beyond myself, so I am using the event to raise money for Sole Hope Min-
istry and our church. 
 
For Sole Hope and our church, I will ask you to pledge an amount of your choosing for 
each mile I complete (my minimum goal is 6 miles per day). By Sunday or Monday every-
one in our church should have a pledge form. You will be able to pledge a certain amount 
for Sole Hope and a certain amount for church projects. Sole Hope Ministry provides 
shoes for children in Uganda as a preventative to jiggers. Jiggers is a major problem in 
Uganda, debilitating thousands of children and adults, but something as simple as a pair of 
shoes can eradicate this problem. We will have a Shoe Cutting Party on November 20, 
2016. Our Finance Committee will decide how to divide the money among our church 
projects - improving our handicap accessibility, a roof over our entry, new carpet, fixing 
our foundation problems, etc. Please remember that your pledge per mile for the hike is 
"extra mile" (pun intended) giving. Our church still needs your regular giving in order to 
meet its minimum obligations. 
 
Speaking of regular giving, you will, also, have an opportunity to make your yearly giving 
pledge. Making a yearly pledge is a way that our Church Council can make a reasonable 
decision on approving a budget for 2017. Plus, many people say that making a pledge 
helps them be consistent in their giving throughout the year.  
 
Please be realistically generous.  
 
Finally, be assured that making a pledge is not the same thing as making a promise. No 
one is monitoring your pledge and no one will "bill" you for your pledge amount. After the 
Church receives your pledge as a guide for setting budget, then your pledge is wholly be-
tween you and God. 
 
Hike on and drink water!  

 
Hike on with Jesus and drink of the life giving water of the Spirit! 
 
Pastor Donnie 
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